
Calling all science and space lovers!

The Physics Department and the 
Computational Science Research Center 
are hosting Zach Weinersmith to talk 
about his new book: A City on Mars

When: 3:30 pm on Friday, 
    February 23rd
Where: GMCS 314
Open to all students 
and faculty! 

Refreshments provided by the 
SIAM Student Chpater


